
Some ex-Caesars workers lose
retirement in bankruptcy
By Howard Stutz, Las Vegas Review-Journal

An undisclosed number of former Caesars Entertainment Corp.
employees have lost their retirement income because of the
casino  company’s  bankruptcy  restructuring  of  its  largest
operating division.

The retired employees were notified by the company through a
form letter/memorandum that was sent Jan. 15, the same day
Caesars  Entertainment  Operating  Co.  filed  a  pre-packaged
Chapter 11 bankruptcy plan in Chicago that is expected to
eliminate $10 billion of debt.

The  employees  were  told  the  company  would  no  longer  make
payments under a Supplemental Employee Retirement Plan (SERP).

Caesars  is  the  parent  company  of  Harrah’s  Lake  Tahoe  and
Harveys.

“Instead of receiving notification of my direct deposit, I
received this letter,” said Betty Wilson, a retired certified
public accountant who worked for Caesars World. Caesars World
is  one  of  the  former  entities  acquired  by  then-Harrah’s
Entertainment  in  the  company’s  2005  buyout  of  Caesars
Entertainment  for  $9  billion.

A Caesars official familiar with the matter but not authorized
to speak on behalf of the company said there are several
similar retirement plans offered by other companies that were
subsequently acquired by Harrah’s/Caesars.
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